
 

Dundee-Crown Booster Club 

MINUTES 
 

September 11, 2017 | 7:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Lynn Konicek 

In Attendance 

Holly Schmeiser, Nancy Jedras, Jodi Bianchi, Chris Buske, Julie Schmidt, Amy Atherton, Cathy Popenhagen,  Keith 
Koehlert, Judy Koehlert, Tracy Beatty, Denise Story, Amy Miller, Angie Palminteri, Lynn Konicek, Sara Miller 

Athletic Director’s Report – Steve Gertz 

 Tracy Beatty attending for Steve Gertz 

President’s Report – Lynn Konicek 

 Due to the low turnout, the 5K Color Run has been cancelled. We will have a credit with the company and 

can reschedule. 

 Lynn will be stepping down in October. She no longer has a student at DCHS. 

Vice President’s Report – Sara Miller 

 Deposit put down on Randall Oaks Country Club 

Treasurer’s Report – Judy Koehlert 

 See attached 

Concessions – Denise Story 

 Volunteer of the Month – Julie Jones 

 Powder Puff Game on the 20th – need volunteers 

 Tournament on the 23rd – need volunteers 

 Hawking popcorn and water in the stands at the football game working great 

Communications – Angie Palminteri 

 Communication has been good, lots of Facebook posts 

 Email hits 300 people 

Spirit Wear – Holly Schmeiser 

o Sales have been really good, over $2000  

o Ordering new spirit wear 

o New tent for spirit wear 

o Junior class doing a shirt for Pink –out  
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Approval of Minutes 

 Meeting minutes for February were reviewed and approved as printed.  Motion was moved by Angie 

Palminteri, seconded by Holly Schmeiser. 

 

New Business 

 Looking into using the Square, instead of current credit card machine. 

Next Meeting  

October 9th @ 7pm |Dundee Crown High School Annex 

Motion to adjourn was made at 7:44 pm by Sara Miller and seconded by Holly Schmeiser. 

Submitted By 

  

   Lynn Konicek, President                                         Amy Miller, Secretary  


